
 

         

 

  

 

GREAT ORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
 
                                                                                                                                  Wednesday 27th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
Welcome back ! and a special welcome to the new children and their families that have joined us this 
September.  
 
The children have all received new reading record books.  Can I ask parents to listen to your child as often 
as possible and record this in their reading record books. 
 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations  - Wednesday 11th October 2023 
For those children whose parents have given consent. 

 

 

‘Harvest Festival Assembly’  -  Friday 13th October 2023  
Families and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 
9:15 a.m. for a performance of songs and poems by the 
children. 

  

We are asking for donations of tinned and packet goods/food, 
which this year will be distributed to Carlisle Key.    

  

Carlisle Key is a local charity that helps vulnerable 16 to 25 year olds to gain confidence, support 
and resources they need to avoid the risk, or resolve the reality of homelessness.  They have an 
independent and impartial drop in advice service specialising in housing, financial and other 
related issues.  

  

Any donations should be sent into the school office.  
 
 
School photographer -  Monday 16th October 2023   
If you would like family photographs taken with younger siblings then you are very welcome to 
join us at 1:30 p.m.  
 
 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 – Schools  KS2 Cross Country at the Sheepmount  
A separate letter will be sent to those children who are chosen to represent the school at this event.  
 
 
 

 



 

 
Parents Meetings  - Wednesday 18th October 2023  
Meeting with parents during the autumn term has always been an important opportunity to set learning 
targets and discuss any worries or concerns, with your child’s class teacher.   Meetings will be in person in 
school.  
Please complete and return this slip  (or email the school office at head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk with 
your preferred time (these are allocated on a first returned basis).  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------        
 
 
Please tick your preferred time slot  
 

   3:45 - 4:30 
 

   4:30 – 5:15 
 

   5:15 – 6:00 
 
                          
Child’s/Children’s Name(s)    …………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Halloween Disco – Thursday 19th October 2023 

 
 
 

The Halloween Party for all classes will be on the afternoon of 
Thursday 19th October 2023.  Children may bring a fancy dress 
outfit to change into if they wish. This should be sent in a named 
carrier bag and should be child appropriate i.e. nothing too scary 
please. 
There will be plenty of party games and snacks. 
 

 
 
Half Term break 
Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October 2023 
         
Kind Regards 
 

M Walker 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
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